
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE –  AUGUST 20, 2001 

NO PARKING SIGN ON GREENPARK BLVD. 

Recommendation 

Councillor Bernie Di Vona recommends: 
 
That Vaughan Council approves the installation of a “No Parking/No Stopping” sign between 7:00 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Greenpark Blvd. (across from St. Gregory the Great C.S.). 

Purpose 

Several residents have called to complain about parents dropping off and picking up their kids at 
the school and blocking their driveways. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

I have consulted with the residents living on the street and they are in favour of this sign. 

Conclusion 

The installation of this sign will improve safety and remedy traffic congestion. 

Attachments 

Petition 

Report prepared by: 

Lucy Cardile 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Bernie Di Vona, Councillor 
 


